
Big News for DACA Recipients!
You may be eligible to apply for health coverage through the Health Insurance Marketplace®¹ 
starting November 1, 2024!

Don’t Wait—Enroll Today at HealthCare.gov or CuidadodeSalud.gov to Get Protected and 
Save on Health Care Costs!

Follow these steps to get enrolled:

Create an Account Fill Out an Application Choose a Plan

Need Help?

Call:

Or

Visit:

¹Health Insurance Marketplace® is a registered service mark of the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services.

http://www.HealthCare.gov
http://www.CuidadodeSalud.gov

